
 

Invite for University College Of Engineering, Punjabi University students to participate in Internshala's 
Hack-A-Thon 
 
I am Aayushi from Internshala, the world's largest internship and trainings platform. 
 
I would like to inform you that we have launched Hack-A-Thon - an Ethical Hacking online contest (see details here).  
 
About the Hack-A-Thon 
In this contest, the participants would be- 
 
- Provided with access to Internshala online Ethical Hacking training  
- Learning to perform security audits in a safe & secure environment in a virtual lab 
- Preparing a project report based on which the top performers would be rewarded with exciting cash rewards 

 
Please note- Any college student can participate. They don’t need any previous knowledge of Web Development or Ethical Hacking and will be trained from scratch. The 
registration fee is Rs.1349/- 

 
Rewards: 1st Prize: Rs.35,000/- | 2nd Prize: Rs.20,000/- | 3rd Prize: Rs.10,000/-  
 
Link to register - http://bit.ly/is-hackathon (registrations have already begun) 
 
Deadline: 6th February 
  
We would like to invite the students of University College Of Engineering, Punjabi University  to participate in the contest and request you to kindly share this information with 
your students so that they can benefit from this great learning opportunity. Also, you may put up this poster (download here) on your college noticeboard. 

 
Please feel free reply to this email or contact us on +91 844 844 4853 in case of any queries. 
 
Thanks and Regards, 
Aayushi Sharma 
Manager - University Relations  
Internshala ~ 'internship partner of AICTE'  
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